
I'm writing in support of HB 2390.  My daughter is a PANS/PANDAS sufferer.  She is a severe case, with obsessive thoughts, 
irritability, rage, and sometimes separation anxiety, OCD, and others.  Living with this as a family is awful.  We've run through most 
PANS/PANDAS treatments and see improvement, but she quickly returns to raging.  We're one of the families that would greatly 
benefit from this bill.  Currently, we're trying to figure out how we can afford further treatment.  I don't know how we can do it.  Her 
next level treatment will likely be in excess of $40,000.  Who has that kind of money?  At this point, we'd be choosing between our 
financial security and my daughter's health.  No one should be put in that position.  Please, consider families like ours.  Thank you.


